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Dates to Remember 2018-2019 

 

November 
 9 
12 
23 

No Classes K-8 - PD 
Remembrance Day – no classes 
Grades K-12 Parent Teacher 
Conferences/Professional Learning Day 
– no classes 

December 
21 Last Day of  First Term 

January 
8 

28 
First Day for students 
No Classes – K-8 - PD 

 
18 

 February 
Family Day – No classes 

 
4-8 
22 

  March 
March Break 
No Classes for K-8 

 
 5 
19  
22 

 April 
No Classes K-12 – Parent Teacher 
No Classes – Good Friday 
No classes – Easter Monday 

 
3 
6 

20 

 May 
Provincial Subject Council – no classes 
AEFNB & NBTA Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
21 

 June 
Last Day for students 

 

Special thanks to Home & School and 

parent volunteers for our wonderful, fun 

Halloween dance and carnival!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Special THANK YOU’s  

 
Thank you to Berwick/Mt Middleton Women’s Institute 
for the bushel of apples!  
 
Thank you to Dale Reicker, the Pumpkin Man, who 
visited and brought pumpkins to the school on 
Thursday, October 25th!  
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Nov. 5th – Pie Orders Due 

Nov. 6th – Remembrance Day Service 

Nov. 19th – Writers in School – Ann Scott 

           6:00 p.m. PSSC Meeting 

           7:15 p.m. Home & School Meeting 

Nov. 20th – Hot lunch/milk due for December 

Dec. 11th – Christmas Dinner 

Dec. 14th – Sea Dogs Game 

Dec. 18th – Christmas Concert 

 

 

Congratulations to our 
“Firefighters for a Day” 

 
The following students won the 

draw and were “Firefighters for a 
Day” at the Sussex Fire 

Department on October 20th. 
 

K –Dakota F, Gr. 1 – Parker M,  
Gr. 2 – Jacob M, and  

Gr. 3 – Brooklyn D. 
 

 

 

HOME & SCHOOL NEWS 

We can’t believe it is November already! 
  
Our Major fundraiser has been sent home with 
each child! The pies were a huge hit last year! 
Frozen pies are $6 each ($8 for pecan) and can 
be ordered individually or by the case of 6. We 
are unable to return change, but we can accept 
exact cash, or cheque. All orders must be 
returned by November 5th! Pies will be ready for 
pick up on Thursday, November 22nd, 3pm – 
7pm, during parent teacher. Please be sure you 
have someone available to pick up your 
complete order during this time. 
  
We hope that everyone is enjoying the new 
breakfast program. We are excited to have 
volunteers and staff helping us provide healthy 
options to get your children ready for the day! 
For whatever reason, early bus ride, running 
late and didn’t grab breakfast or just didn’t feel 
like eating before they left, everyone is 
welcome to come into breakfast program. We 
would like to remind everyone that due to 
supervision and limited time, if your child 
attends breakfast program before class they are 
not able to head outside after eating. Breakfast 
Club is funded by donations, if you or someone 
you know would like to send in a gift card or 
small donation at anytime, please feel free to 
do so – clearly mark “Breakfast Club” on the 
envelope and the teacher will be sure it gets to 
our organizer! 
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Congratulations!! 

 

HOME & SCHOOL NEWS (Continued) 
 
We recently hosted our first activity of the year 
– our Annual Halloween Afternoon Fun! The 
kids enjoyed a dance party in the gym, face 
painting, haunted hallway, games, photo booth, 
costumes and snacks! Thank you to everyone 
who came out to make this afternoon a success 
– the kids really enjoyed themselves! 
  
Ski season is just around the corner! If you 
would like to participate in the After School Ski 
Program, please send a note with your child for 
more information or contact Jodi Totton-
Cummings at 506-434-5276. We have the 
option of either Wednesday or Friday at 3PM 
for lessons, please indicate which is better for 
you on your note and majority will rule. It is a 6 
week program starting the week after 
Christmas Break. If we do not have enough 
participants it will not be offered. This is an 
after school program, you must provide your 
own transportation & supervision for your 
child(ren). 
 

 

 

Random Act of Kindness – November 2  

 
We are lucky enough again this year to be awarded 

money from the Sussex and Area Community 

Foundation to help us with our Random Act of 

Kindness. We will be purchasing small gifts and be 

delivering them around the school and community.  

 

 

 

 

 

Roots of Empathy at AES 

A Baby Teacher in the Classroom? 

Yes! Once again, there is a baby visiting the 

grade 3 classroom at AES each month as part of 

the Roots of Empathy program. During these 

visits the students have the opportunity to 

observe the growth and development of “their” 

classroom baby, Genevieve, during her first year 

of life.  

 

Empathy is being able to understand how 

another person feels. Roots of Empathy focuses 

on teaching “emotional literacy”, the ability to 

identify and label feelings, as a building block 

for respectful and caring relationships. 

Studies have shown that bullying behaviour 

decreases and respect and kindness increases in 

classes and schools where empathy and 

emotional literacy have been taught. 

 

 

Attendance Matters! 

 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

FOR THE  

MONTH OF OCTOBER 

       Hannah A.       Katie B.     Mitchell C. 

       Joel C.       Adison C.     Brooklyn D.        

       Lucas F.       Maya F.          Blake G.      

       Izabella G.       Paisley G.      Jakob G.  

       Blake G.       Leah G.          Evan H.       

       Avery H.       Kennadi H.    Luke H. 

       Jaelyn K.       Rachel K.       Zoe K. 

       Syrus K.       Felicia L.    Jadyn L. 

       Reese L.       Claire L.    Jenessa L. 

       Spencer L.      Lane M.    Hannah Mac    

        Hannah M.     Bryceson M.  Spencer M. 

        Jacob M.        Isabella M.      Amelia N. 

        Declan O.       Parker O.        Dallas P. 

        Jayce P.         Paige P.           Kairi S. 

        Dylan T.C.      Allison W.       Kyle W.  
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Money due Tuesday, November 20 !  

 

December’s Milk Money 

  

14 Days x $.40 = $5.60 

 

Student___________________________         Gr ____ 

December’s Monday Hot Lunch 

 (Ham Sub) 

 

3 Days x $4 = $12.00 

 

Student____________________________  Gr ______ 

December’s Wednesday Hot Lunch 

 (Cheese pizza) 

 

3 Days x $2/slice = $6.00 

 

Student___________________________  Gr ______ 

December’s Friday Hot Lunch 

 (Pancakes & Fruit) 

 

2 Days x $3 = $6.00 

 

Student____________________________  Gr ______ 
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